
Message from your President 
 

On behalf of the Kilcoy RSL Sub Branch, I would like to welcome 
everyone back to a new year. 

Thanks to all those who have renewed their sub branch memberships, 
for those who have not the deadline is the 28th February. 

Please consider volunteering to help this year even if it is only for 1 hour 
it all helps.

 
Events for this month: 

RACE DAYS 

25th January 2021 

26th January 2021 

Please contact Shane if you 
are able to help on either of 
these days. 

Next Sub Branch Meeting: 

is on the Saturday 13th 
February starting as usual 
1030am. 

If there is an emergency 
please phone either Shane 
0412 629 697 or May 0405 392 
461. 

This Saturday our Advocate 
will be at the RSL all day to 
help all ex service men and 
women with paperwork, 
where needed please ring 
“Blue” on 0400 900 471 for an 
appointment. 

Membership renewals 

Do you know about life 
subscriptions instead of 
paying annual the annual $20 
renewals. If you think long 
term then there are substantial 
savings. 

Free Furniture 

SED are clearing out the 
furniture from the Logan Hub 
– if you need any desks, 
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   rslkilcoy@gmail.com or  

P.O. Box 34 Kilcoy Q 4515 

 

  Shane Williams (President)  

0412 629 697 

 

May Wallace 

(Vice President) 

0405 392 461 

 

Paul Carolan (Secretary) 
0413 700 201 

 

Trish Holland (Treasurer) 

0403 518 640 

 

May Wallace  

(Membership Officer) 

0405 392 461 

 

 

 



chairs, file cabinets or the like 
please contact Steve Monteath 
on 0439 834 087 

                 

   

 

           

                 

              

                    

 

                     

                           


